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NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF
UNEMPLOYMENT INSURANCE APPEALS
PROFESSIONALS

June 26, 2023
Dear CLE Director:

Enclosed you will find an application, detailed agenda, and a certificate
of attendance for the 2023 Annual Training Conference of the National
Association of Unemployment Insurance Appeals Professionals. The
conference dates are June 26, 2023 through June 30, 2023 in Denver,
Colorado.

The number of minutes of continuing legal education sought for each
program segment is shown on the far left of the agenda. No credit is
sought for breaks, meals, business meetings or other non-educational
segments. The total number of proposed CLE program minutes is
1065, This includes 120 potential minutes of ethics. Copies of the
Speaker Biographies and Annual Conference materials are available
upon request.

Legal education programs of the National Association of
Unemployment Insurance Appeals Professionals (formerly known as
NAUIAB) have received continuing legal education credits in many
states, each year, since 1986.

Please note that our individual members will be enclosing any required
fees for program certification.

Thank you for your consideration of these materials. Should you have
any questions, please contact Caprica Fletcher at 304 352-2115 or via
email at Caprica.M Fletcher@wv.gov.

Sincerely,
Caprica Fletcher
Caprica Fletcher

Secretary, NAUIAP
2023 CLE Coordinator




